From: Raymond Pinard
To: Bonenfant, Janice
Cc: Raymond Pinard
Subject: Diversity Committee

Date: Thursday, March 16, 2023 1:29:24 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Ms. Bonenfant:

Please distribute to the Mayor and Council. Thanks, Ray

Dear Mayor and Council:

Regarding the Diversity Committee that the Mayor is forming, I pray that the Mayor will hold the line and insure that merit and experience will trump woke intentions. All of the obstacles and wrongs that seemingly need to be righted, as noted the article noted below, can easily be addressed if people learn how local government works and deal directly with their city representatives, department heads, etc. I fear that the Mayor and Council will be heading down a rabbit hole that will only result in less effective government in Concord.

Respectfully, Ray

City to launch diversity committee

https://concordmonitor-nh.newsmemory.com/?publink=1d053bcee 134aacf

Ray Pinard 43 N. Fruit Street Concord, NH 03301 603-620-7500